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January 18, 2012
Officer Training School 
The US Air Force
Re:
Jay Mah
Dear Madam/Sir:
It is a great pleasure to write on behalf of Jay Mah’s application for Officer Training School in the US Air Force. In my 40 years of teaching thousands of students, Jay stands out as one of the more motivated young men I have had the pleasure of knowing. I cannot think of a better candidate for being an outstanding future officer. I have known Jay for two years when he was an undergraduate at UCSB. He has taken two courses from me and done well in both of them. After Jay graduated, we started having e-mail correspondences in which I have come to know him even better than when he was on campus. (This new IT world is amazing.) 
Jay has a deep motivation for helping make the world safe for democracy and freedom-loving people everywhere. He will excel in Officer Training School, since he loves self-discipline and wants to learn effective leadership skills that can help him in both military and civilian life. He knows that the Air Force needs to have leaders of Korean descent who understand the Korean culture, language and history. He is quite correct in noting that the North Korean threat does not look like it is going to disappear any time soon. 

Jay has held all sorts of jobs and worked with people of various ages and ethnic backgrounds. He has learned the skills for relating well with all kinds of people. In addition, he truly stands out as one of the hardest working and intelligent people in his age group. He has a fine sense of humor and a generosity of spirit that bodes well for his becoming an outstanding leader. Jay carries responsibility well and takes his projects extremely seriously, working carefully and with attention to detail. 
By now it should be abundantly clear that Jay is an exceptional person and will become an outstanding military leader. He stands out among his peers as a serious and honest person who used his years at the university and afterward very effectively. He loves challenges and wants to gain ever-increasing numbers of skills as the years pass. Jay is both a serious worker and a cheerful, well-adjusted person with whom it is a pleasure to interact. He earns my highest recommendation. If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995.

Sincerely,

John D. Baldwin, Ph.D.
Professor

e-mail: baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu
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